
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To our Ma’ema’e Ohana,   
 
We hope that you are all doing well and staying healthy and 
happy during these ever-changing and uncertain times. We 
want to reach out to you and let you know that we continue to 
be here to support you! 
 
We are creating a counseling corner on the school’s website. 
There you can find resources and coping strategies for you and 
your families. We hope to make this a place of calm and 
positivity for everybody. 
 
You can also reach us on our e-mails if you need to get in 
touch with us for any reason: 
 
Matthew.Nakamura@k12.hi.us 
Lauren.Nomura@k12.hi.us 
 
Please stay healthy and safe!  
 
Thank you, 
 
Matt Nakamura, Counselor for Grades Pre-K, K, 2, 4 
Lauren Nomura, Counselor for Grades Pre-K, 1, 3, 5 
 


